Steven Dooley Becker Public Schools Superintendent 12000 Hancock St. Becker, MN 55308

RE: request for a medical leave of absence

Dear Mr. Dooley:

It is with much regret that I am in a position of requesting a medical leave of absence for the remainder of the 2009-2010 school year. My last work day for this school year will be Wednesday, April 14, 2010 to the end of the school year.

If you have any questions and/or concerns regarding this matter, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

Lisa M. Bruska

cc: Dale Christensen

10/16/10